Year 4 Parent
MTC Workshop

In June, your child will be sitting the Multiplication Table Check. The
purpose of the Multiplication Table Check is to see whether children
in Year 4 can fluently recall their multiplication tables.

All parents and carers in Year 4 must attend this workshop to find
out more about the MTC and how you can support your child.




